

April 5, 2007

President
Middlesex County Dental Society
P.O. Box 7026
East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Dear Sir/Madame

The Dental Hygiene Program at Middlesex County College holds an annual meeting of it's Advisory Committee who collectively advises the administration and faculty on curriculum recommendations and the needs of the community. As in past years, the current President of the Middlesex County Dental Society is an appointed member of the Dental Hygiene Advisory Committee. As such, you are invited to attend the annual advisory committee meeting. We highly value the input of the members of the dental community. Your comments and suggestions help us keep our curriculum and clinical facility state-of-the-art. If you are unable to attend, you can send a representative in your place.

The annual Advisory Committee meeting of the Department of Dental Auxiliaries Education will be held on Wednesday, June 13, 2007 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in L'Hommedieu Hall, Room 207.

We look forward to meeting you on the  $13^{th}$ . Please call Betsy Giraud, our department assistant at 732-906-2536 to verify your attendance.

Sincerely,

Hope-Claire Holbeck, R.D.H., M.S.

Stope Clave How

Chairperson

Department of Dental Auxiliaries Education